

May 5, 2021

Dear Students,

As we wrap up the spring semester, we hope you are doing well in your final exams. Whether you are graduating this weekend, or just taking some time off before you start classes again, you should congratulate yourself on facing the challenges of the 2020/2021 academic year. These challenges were daunting, but you prevailed, and we are all proud of you. To all of you not graduating at the end of this semester, there is one last request we want to ask of you before the semester ends.

Before you embark on your summer plans, make sure to finalize your registration for the fall semester. This is very important. We are excited about our plans for a robust and engaging Face-to-Face fall semester and hope you are too. Registering for the fall before you start on your summer plans helps us in planning to provide you the best fall experience possible. Most importantly, it helps you choose the schedule that best fits your lifestyle and the courses you care about.

We wish you a fantastic summer, whether you choose to sign up for a few courses to make progress on your academic journey, enjoy an internship or just take a break.

Best regards,

Mohamed Abdelrahman Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

Chrissy Holliday

Vice President for Enrollment Management, Communication and Student Affairs